Business school expansion project underway
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Celebrating the start of the $35 million renovation and expansion of Tulane
University’s A. B. Freeman School of Business were, left to right, Board of Tulane
Chair Darryl Berger, board member E. Pierce Marshall Jr., Tulane President Mike Fitts,
board member Bill Goldring, Freeman School Dean Ira Solomon, and board member
and Business School Council Chair Jerry Greenbaum. (Photo by Sally Asher)

Work on a $35 million renovation and expansion of Tulane University’s A. B.
Freeman School of Business officially kicked off over the summer, but that didn’t
stop the Freeman School from celebrating the project with a ceremonial
groundbreaking on Friday (Sept. 9).


https://news.tulane.edu/news/business-school-expansion-project-underway

Joining Freeman School Dean Ira Solomon in recognizing the occasion was a
distinguished list of guests, including Board of Tulane Chair Darryl Berger, Tulane
President Michael Fitts and Board of Tulane member and Business School Council
Chairman Jerry Greenbaum. Also taking part in the ceremony were Board of Tulane
and Business School Council members Bill Goldring and E. Pierce Marshall Jr.

“The incoming class at Tulane University this year is the strongest we’ve ever seen
academically in all of the different criteria we look at,” said President Fitts. “And this
business school is so much a part of why students are coming to Tulane University.”

In the last five years, the Freeman School has experienced surging enroliments at
both the undergraduate and graduate levels. One out of every three undergraduate
students at Tulane University is currently enrolled in the Freeman School and an
additional 900 students are pursuing graduate degrees. The building project, which
will unite the business school’s two buildings into a single structure to be known as
the Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex, will add 85,000 square feet of new and
renovated space to the business school. Construction is scheduled to be completed
in early 2018.

“This project is central to our future,” said Freeman School Dean Ira Solomon. “As
our student body, our programming and our faculty grow, matching that growth with
innovative spaces for learning, for collaboration and discovery is critical to the
continuing Freeman success story.”

The program concluded with a golden shovel ceremony in Goldring/Woldenberg Hall
II. The platform party also signed a steel beam that will eventually become part of
the new structure.

“As our student body, our programming and our faculty grow, matching that growth
with innovative spaces for learning, for collaboration and discovery is critical to the
continuing Freeman success story.”
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